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I am excited to announce my interest in  serving on SAPOA's  Board  of Directors. As a full time resident,
I  look forward to working with other board  members and our community to continue making
Sunshine Acres a great place to live.

For those of you who don't know me,  my husband  Brooks and  I  have been SAPOA members for 15

years. More recently, we built our home on Sunshine Avenue and  have been thoroughly enjoying the
beautiful  scenery and friendly neighbors here.

I  believe board  members need to know how to plan and  budget, deal with disputes and carry out
ideas while also listening to the association  membership and  surrounding community. With a
background in real estate and working over 23 years as a  Realtor,  I  have knowledge that will  be useful
for this  position.

I  have served on  municipal and  nonprofit boards, most recently on olympic Peninsula  Humane
Society's  Board of Directors.  I  know what thisjob entails and  believe  I  have the necessary experience
to do it well. As a  member of the SAPOA Board,  I will  bring a fresh  perspective and would  consider it a

privilege to work together with neighbors to achieve our shared goals.  I will  honor and  respect other's
viewpoints and approach each situation and  person with grace and dignity.

I am an enthusiastic about this opportunity to  be  more active in our delightful  peninsula community.  I
hope that you will agree and select me as a  new member of SAPOA's board.

Thank you,

Jacquelene  Petersen


